
    

 

American River Flood Control District 

Central Valley Flood Protection Board Permit Application 

1870 Claremont Road 
 

Staff Report 
 
 
Discussion: 
The parcel owner at 1870 Claremont Road in Carmichael California seeks to obtain an 
encroachment permit to rehabilitate the existing septic system. The parcel is located on the 
waterside of the District levee and is within the American River designated floodway. The work 
includes abandonment of the exiting septic tank and installing a new tank adjacent to the 
existing one. The tank and all lines will be 50-feet from the levee toe. 
 
The Board received an encroachment permit application associated with this parcel in 
December 2017 for a home remodel. The Board approved granting an endorsement for the 
application. 
 
The structures to be modified under this request are outside the levee toe area and the 
proposed work will not have an impact on the District levee. 
 
 
Recommendation: 
 
The General Manager recommends that the Board of Trustees endorse the permit application. 
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